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March 7, 1967

Dr. Henry Blackburn '
Laboratory of Physiological Hygiene
School of Public Health

Stadium Gate 27

University of Minnesota
Minneapolis, Minnesota 55455

Dear Dr. Blackburn:

Thank you for your March 2 letter on the CIA. 1T agree
with your belief that there should be a congressional
review of the agency, and I agree that some CIA activities,
at least, should be under committee supervision.

At the height of the CIA furor a few weeks ago, I made
several public statements. News releases on a couple of them

are enclosed for your information.

. Best wishes.

ald M. Fraser






